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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I am thrilled to welcome everyone back to a new school year!  As the principal of the 
school, I am excited to serve and embark on this journey with you.  Our school is more 
than just a place of learning; it’s a community where every student is valued, every 
voice is heard, and every success is celebrated.   

 

My door is always open to hear your thoughts, concerns, and ideas as we work 
together to make this year the best it can be. 

We had some changes in school staff, and we wish our departed friends all the best in 
their future endeavours.  Please join me in giving a warm welcome to our new staff 
members this year. 

 

Mr. Sharp, Physical Education. 

Ms. Wedel, Music and Performing Arts. 

Ms. Punzalan, Grade 3/4 Teacher. 

 
Let’s make this a year filled with growth, achievement, and unforgettable experiences! 
 
Actively yours,  
 
L. Rana 
Principal 
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  3 Day 1 4 Day 2 5 Day 3 6 Day 4 7 
  

 
 
 

 

In School PD 
 
PSS BBQ 
4PM – 5:30PM 

GRADE 1 – 6 
CLASSES START 
 
N/K ORIENTATION 

 
 
 
N/K ORIENTATION 

 

  

8 9 Day 5 10 Day 6 11 Day 1 12 Day 2 13 Day 3 14 

  
NURSERY - 
KINDER 
CLASSES START 

     

15 16 Day 4 17 Day 5 18 Day 6 19 Day 1 20 Day 2 21 
  

 

 

     

22 23 Day 3 24 Day 4 25 Day 5 26 Day 6 27 Day 1 28 

  

 
  Grade 6 

Immunization at 
1PM 

  

29 30 Day 2      

 
 
 


